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13/10/2024

MR James Hingston
2 Myra ST
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I endorse this DA for 3 new squash courts. They will be great community assets, and be well
patronised by the local community. To that point, whilst 3 new courts are fantastic, it would be
even better if we could increase this to say five new courts. It would be a vibrant well used
centre (just look at the likes of the squash centres at Elanora and Willoughby), and would
make it a more financially viable operation to run the courts. Also, with squash being
introduced at the next Olympic Games, wouldn’t it be great if their was a current young
teenager on the Northern Beaches who went on to represent the area and Australia at the
Brisbane Olympic Games playing squash.




